POST OFFICE BOX 2367 MOBILE, ALA. 36601
TELEPHONE 432-5501
162 ST. LOUIS ST., MOBILE, ALA.

July 2, 1973

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Dear Mr. Dabelstein:

This will confirm your signal report dated
June 5, 1973. The programs you list are correct,

This same evening we were receiving several
stations in Nebraska, all on the Nebraska television
= network. We also picked up KPLO-TV in Reliance,
~ South Dakota and WFIL-TV in Philadelphia, Pa. on
channel 6,

Thanks for your report. Hope you'll see us
again when the DX is rolling in.

Sincerely,
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Curtis B. Willard
Chief Engineer
WKRG-TV, INC.
WBLKIR
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